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ST. LOUIS (KMOV.com) -- A group of 40 students visited the Missouri Veterans’ Home on Monday. For Veterans Day 
weekend, students from Hazelwood West High School wanted to personally meet veterans and hear their stories. The 
students shared breakfast with them and had candid conversations about the veterans’ lives. Senior Geoffrey Hopping 
said it was the students idea to go to the Veterans Home. “It’s really nice.. to be able to tell their stories … and get the 
human interaction they don’t really get as much anymore,” Hopping said.
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